
Reminder Email (Overdue Response) - Application LA007257, Reg No 
P0447-02 

Dear Sir or Madam,

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 15/10/2024 requesting information in respect 
of your licence application, licence reg P0447-02. 

It is noted that you have not responded to the noticed issued. 

It should be noted that failure to comply with this requirement may result 
in the Agency exercising its discretion to inform you that it cannot 
consider the application having regard to extent of failure to comply, or 
the Withdrawal or Abandonment of your application

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested.

 

Yours faithfully,

Office of Environmental Sustainability

Environmental Protection Agency

Sent: 23-10-2024

To: Jason McGrath

From: noreply Reply
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